

Town of Bowling Green, Virginia

117 Butler Street ♦ P.O. Box 468 Bowling Green, VA 22427

August 15, 2025

Mr. Chip Boyles Executive Director George Washington Regional Commission 406 Princess Anne Street Fredericksburg, Virginia 22401

Dear Mr. Boyles,

This letter confirms the Town of Bowling Green will join as a regional partner in updating the George Washington Regional Commission's Hazard Mitigation Plan and will consider adopting the plan when it is complete.

Furthermore, through the Town Manager, appropriate Staff will be made available to assist to meet the Town's in-kind match requirement.

Thank you for all you do to promote regional cooperation, and particularly to assist the Town of Bowling Green in achieving its mission and goals.

Sincerely,

The Honorable Tina Gambill, Mayor Town of Bowling Green